
 

PROVIDER ALERT 

Reminder to Complete Estimated Payment Survey by 

May 10. 

May 8, 2024 
 

Target Audience: All Providers with a Current 
Estimated Payment Balance 

 
 

Providers with an outstanding estimated payment balance and a balloon payment 
due on June 30, 2024, must complete this survey by end of day on Friday, May 10, 
2024. This survey is to advise Optum and the Maryland Department of Health of your 
preferred method of managing your balloon payment to ensure repayment in full on 
June 30. 
 
Letters containing estimated payment balance information have been delivered to the 
Incedo Download Folder of relevant providers. Please look for the file name beginning 
“EPSurvey_”. Instructions for accessing files in the Download folder can be found here.  
 
A memorandum from the Secretary was released on April 26, 2024, regarding 
estimated payment balances and completion of this survey.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Optum Maryland Team 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/ac525b07b2634f9794e48de17bf1b165
https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/providerresources/Downloading%20Incedo%20Provider%20Portal%20Reports%20QRG-12.8.21.pdf
https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/Alerts/april-2024/Memo_from_the_Secretary_Required_Survey_4.26.24.pdf
https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/Alerts/april-2024/Memo_from_the_Secretary_Required_Survey_4.26.24.pdf

